Gulfstream

A GENERAL PDYNAMICS COMPANY

January 10, 2013

Eric Westeren

Mountain High E&S Co.
2244 SE Airport Way, Ste 100
Redmond, OR 97756

Dear Mr Westeren,

Gulfstream Aerospace Corporation Quality Assurance is pleased to inform you that your
Quality System is APPROVED. A survey of your facility has been completed and your
Quality System meets or exceeds Gulfstream Aerospace requirements.

The scope of your APPROVAL will be for the Manufacturing and Distribution of Ground
Support Equipment parts per required specifications and Gulfstream Aerospace
requirements.

Future audits of your facility will be at the discretion of our Quality Assurance

Department, based upon your performance and our quality requirements.
This approval will remain in effect until rescinded.

Sincerely,

T D e
David E. Muir
Procurement Quality Engineer
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